
Date: 5th January 2024 

HAPPY  BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes for 
this week and over 
the holidays go to: 

Rocco C and Leo 

Christingle   

Thank you to all those at 

our Christingle service be-

fore Christmas who donat-

ed to the collection.  We 

raised £120 for the Chil-

dren’s society which has 

been gratefully received. 

 

Netball Club 

Although clubs aren’t starting until week com-

mencing 15 January, there will be an after-

school netball practice on Monday, 8 January 

for all netball club members.  This is optional 

but those selected for Tuesday’s match would 

really benefit from attending.  Team members 

have been selected and were notified yester-

day. 

Online Safety Assembly 

A reminder about the Online Safety assemblies for parents which were postponed from October.  They 

will now be on Monday, 8 January, at 2.30 and 4.30 pm.   

Supporting children to manage their online activity safely is a huge challenge for parents and we want to 

offer all the support and advice we can.  The assembly will provide parents with information and advice 

on how to safely manage children’s online activity at home.  It will also look at current trends online and 

how to discuss  these with children.  

The assemblies will take place in the school cabin.  We would love to see you there.  You are welcome at 

either session. 

Clubs 

THERE WILL BE NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK. 

We are having a reorganisation of our after 

school clubs. A letter will come out next week 

and clubs will re-start the following week (w/c 

15/01) 

Start of the School Day 

A reminder that our school day starts promptly at 

8.50am when the register is taken. At this time all 

students should be in their classroom ready for the 

day to begin.  Doors will be open from 8.40am and 

Mr Coleman will be closing the gate at 8.50am. We 

thank you for your ongoing support in this area. 

SWIMMING FOR YEAR 2  

A reminder that swimming will start for Year 2’s on Wednesday next week. Please ensure that you have 

returned your consent slip, made payment on Parentpay and that children come in with their kit on 

Wednesday 10th. 



Additional items attached: 

With the newsletter, in the email & on the website: 

Online Safety Newsletter Primary December 2023   

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 8th January 2024—Online Safety Assembly—2.30pm and 4.30pm 

W/C 8th January—NO CLUBS 

Wednesday 10th January 2024—Swimming for Year 2  

W/C 15th January—Clubs will recommence 

February 12th—16th—Half Term 

Thursday 28th March 2024—Last day of school before the Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April—Back to school 

Monday 13th May—Start of SATs week 

May 17th to 31st—Half Term 

Monday 3rd to Wednesday 5th June—Year 5 and 6 Residential Trip 

Friday 19th July—Last day of the Summer Term 

 


